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Councillor Tinsley 
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Dear Councillor Tinsley 
 
Council Meeting – 13th April 2022 
 
I am sorry that I was unable to answer your question at the Council meeting on 13th April. 
However, I have detailed the question submitted below and my subsequent response for your 
information. 
 
Is parking enforcement prioritised in Rotherham over areas such as Maltby? 
 
The Council prioritises where Civil Enforcement patrols take place based upon the number and 
type of parking restrictions that are in place at different locations.  
 
Over the last six months Maltby has, on average, been visited every week. This has resulted in 95 
Penalty Charge Notices being issued in Maltby in the same period. 
 
There will be more parking enforcement in Rotherham Town Centre as it is the only place in the 
Borough which has paid parking within Council owned Car Parks and on street locations and is 
also the location of the largest number of Traffic Regulation Orders (TROs) (yellow lines) which 
limit vehicle parking activities. This does mean that Civil Enforcement Officers will be more visible 
in the Town Centre. 
 
I hope that the above response answers your questions but please feel free to contact me further 
should you require any additional information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Councillor Denise Lelliott  
Cabinet Member for Jobs and the Local Economy 
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